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6th December 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers 

At New Valley, we are going to be celebrating our Christmas Jumper Day on the 9th of 

December. This means that we can wear our jumpers to our Christmas Fair (also on the 9th) 

and really put us in the Christmas spirit.  

As always, we are fundraising for Save the Children. This year will be TWICE as good as 

before. Every time you donate £2, the UK government has promised to give £2 to Save the 

Children too. That means double the funds, double the fun! With all that extra cash, Save 

the Children has big plans to help mums and babies in Kenya. 

We know that money can be tight this time of year so we are asking for any donation you 

are able to give. You can donate in person on the day or online this year via our Just Giving 

page. Visit the QR code to make your online donation. 

Thank you for your support. 

New Valley Pupil Fundraising Team 
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